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Mrs. Crueger’s CornerMrs. Crueger’s CornerMrs. Crueger’s CornerMrs. Crueger’s Corner 

Dear Dundee Families, 

Where does the time go? I find myself asking 

that question again and again. This is one of those 

years where time has passed much too quickly. As we 

reflect on this year, students have grown in so many 

ways-physically, socially, and academically. It has been 

another great school year! 

During this last week, many classes will be cele-

brating with end of the year parties and special events. 

Please take notice of the “Important Dates to Remem-

ber” that are happening this week. Also remember that 

June 15th is a half day with students dismissing at 

12:00, please plan accordingly. 

As you plan your time this summer, please keep 

reading part of your regular routine. Visit the Newberg 

Public Library’s website and sign-up for their Summer 

Reading Program June 6—August 29, 2012 Time spent 

reading helps reinforce and maintain the important 

skills student’s have learned this year. 

I also want to thank our parents for your coop-

eration and support this school year. Your 

child’s success is due to the partnership of home and 

school working together.  

Enjoy your summer break! 

Mrs. Crueger 

The summer 
night is like a 
perfection of 
thought.  

MedicationMedicationMedicationMedication    

All medication that has been 

checked in during the year (including 

inhalers) must be picked up by a par-

ent or guardian before Friday, June 15th.  

Our office hours are 7:30 am - 4:00 pm.  Stu-

dents are not allowed to transport medication 

at any time.  Any remaining medications will be 

destroyed as per district policy.   

Supply lists will be available online Supply lists will be available online Supply lists will be available online Supply lists will be available online 
after June 22nd.after June 22nd.after June 22nd.after June 22nd.    

JuneJuneJuneJune    
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June 14 June 14 June 14 June 14 ---- LAST DAY FOR KINDERGARTENERS LAST DAY FOR KINDERGARTENERS LAST DAY FOR KINDERGARTENERS LAST DAY FOR KINDERGARTENERS    

June 14 June 14 June 14 June 14 ---- Camp Dundee POW Camp Dundee POW Camp Dundee POW Camp Dundee POW----WOW WOW WOW WOW ---- 2pm 2pm 2pm 2pm    

June 15 June 15 June 15 June 15 ---- Field Day  Field Day  Field Day  Field Day ---- SCHOOL IS OUT AT NOON SCHOOL IS OUT AT NOON SCHOOL IS OUT AT NOON SCHOOL IS OUT AT NOON    

June 17 June 17 June 17 June 17 ---- Father’s Day Father’s Day Father’s Day Father’s Day    

June 20 June 20 June 20 June 20 ---- Summer officially begins! Summer officially begins! Summer officially begins! Summer officially begins!    

June 21 June 21 June 21 June 21 ---- Community Forum at Dundee Covenant  Community Forum at Dundee Covenant  Community Forum at Dundee Covenant  Community Forum at Dundee Covenant 
        Church     Church     Church     Church ---- New Dundee Principal Search New Dundee Principal Search New Dundee Principal Search New Dundee Principal Search    

    

    

SUMMER CONSTRUCTIONSUMMER CONSTRUCTIONSUMMER CONSTRUCTIONSUMMER CONSTRUCTION    
Bond construction projects will begin immediately here at 

Dundee Elementary and across the district.  Hallway carpet 

removal is scheduled to begin on Monday, June 18th, and 

access to the building may be severely limited beginning im-

mediately next week.  For this reason, we are 

asking that you pick up medications, lost & 

found, and turn in library books as soon as 

possible. 
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 Library Books Library Books Library Books Library Books     

Please check those backpacks, book piles, bedroom 

night stands, or back seats for library books that 

must be turned in this week.  If you have an out-

standing library book, you will not be allowed to check 

out books next fall.   

Lost and FoundLost and FoundLost and FoundLost and Found 

Our lost and found is overflowing 
with coats and sweatshirts, as well as a few 

lunchboxes.  We also have a ‘small items’ basket in 

the office with jewelry, eyeglasses and other small 

sundries.  The items are now on display in our hall-

ways, and you are welcome to come in and take a look.  

Items will be donated on Monday, June 18th. 

Dundee Parent ClubDundee Parent ClubDundee Parent ClubDundee Parent Club    

Dundee Parent Club has elected their new officers 

for the 2012-2013 school year.   

President:  Jody Guyette 

Vice-President:  Naomi Adams 

Secretary:  Lisa Thomas 

Treasurer:  Joann Crow 

Volunteer Coordinators:  Korin Newton and 

                                        Emily Garrick-Steenson 

Thank you for such wonderful support to Dundee 

Elementary School! 

Report CardsReport CardsReport CardsReport Cards 
Report Cards will be mailed home after June 

18th.  Please be sure we have your updated 

mailing address. 

Newberg Education FoundationNewberg Education FoundationNewberg Education FoundationNewberg Education Foundation 

The Newberg Education Foundation (NEF) is hosting 

an informational meeting on Monday June 25th at 7 

pm in the District Office Conference Room.  NEF 

raises funds that directly impact classrooms in the 

district through grants to teachers & staff.  For 

more information please contact Victoria Streit at 

ourthreebs@comcast.com  

Summer Reading ProgramSummer Reading ProgramSummer Reading ProgramSummer Reading Program    

Dream Big!Dream Big!Dream Big!Dream Big!    

Join the free Summer fun at the 

Newberg Public Library. The program 

kicks off June 20th at 1pm with 

weekly activities. Sign up at www.newberglibrary.org. 

~ Next Year’s Teaching Assignments ~~ Next Year’s Teaching Assignments ~~ Next Year’s Teaching Assignments ~~ Next Year’s Teaching Assignments ~    

Kindergarten:  Karen Ison 

First Grade:  Sue Bisset and Samantha Carr 

Second Grade:  Sheryl Greiner and Heather Brown 

Third Grade:  Andrea Culbertson and Sue Bertrand 

Fourth Grade:  Rick Crocker and Reed Langdon 

Fifth Grade:  Mary Jane Bachmeier and Tori Smyth 

We will be saying good bye to the following Dundee 

Staff: 

Vicki DiStefano and Kalina Morgan, who are both tak-

ing a one-year leave of absence. 

Jillian Risher, Heidi King, and Alyssa McCallister, who 

are moving to other schools in our district. 

We welcome Samantha Carr and Leah Tenkate to 

Dundee Elementary next year! 

Planning to Move?Planning to Move?Planning to Move?Planning to Move?    

If you are planning to move out of the Dundee atten-

dance area over the sum-

mer, please let the office 

know as soon as possible.      


